
The	  Letter	  
From	  a	  bag	  of	  mail	   in	  a	  small	  post-office	  in	  Rome,	  I	  stumbled	  into	  this	  letter	  without	  
any	   sort	  of	   reference	  or	   identification,	   just	  a	   sheet	  of	  paper	  –	  but	   the	   content	  of	   the	  
page	  would	  change	  my	  life.	  Forever! 
 
“If you are reading this, you may be my – and humanity’s – only 
hope, HELP! 
My name is Ettore Majorana and I’m an Italian physicist. I’ve 
been captured and held hostage by Nazi forces against all my 
efforts. God forbid, I even considered taking my own life, but 
just couldn’t, it hurt every belief I held dearest to me! And now 
my worst nightmare is becoming real; they want to use my research 
as a means to harness the power of the vacuum to generate 
weaponry based upon its boundless energy, weapons that could 
dwarf the might even of the destructiveness of the Americans’ 
fission project. Ever since I’ve been to Leipzig they kept a 
close eye on my work, motivated by the Fuhrer’s obsession with 
the ‘occult’. I knew that if one day they learned how to sustain 
power withdraw, the war – and world domination – would be weeks 
away from the nefarious Reich. But that was never my plan, to 
have my discoveries used to subjugate and annihilate, but rather 
as a cheap and abundant source of energy for the whole planet to 
benefit from. This anticipation took its toll on my health, both 
physically and spiritually, and feeling apprehended by their 
ever-increasing presence in Italy. I adopted a low profile and 
began suspecting everyone in my surroundings. I was paranoid, but 
had a reasonable motivation, after all day-by-day Europe was 
becoming progressively covered by the Swastika. Furthermore, my 
work was delving ever more into the uncanny, with the equations 
giving results that seemed to defy every bit of sanity I had 
left: extra dimensions, parallel worlds, warps in the fabric of 
space and time… The vacuum was anything but an empty solitude, it 
had within itself a sea of endless possibilities – one to which 
Paul Dirac had first gotten my attention. Unfortunately, my mind 
couldn’t cope with the far-ranging implications of what the math 
was telling me, and I felt overwhelmed; as I confided to a dear 
friend shortly before my arrest, the “sea” had rejected me from 
its secrets. There was no stop, however, for the Nazis’ ambition. 
And as they grew tired of waiting for my willful rendition they 
decided to act more persuasive. In my trip home from Palermo, 
where I had been to visit a friend whom I found ousted by the 
duce, I knew that there were more than holidaymakers in my boat. 
I never got to Naples, but was instead brought to an underground 
facility somewhere beneath the Alps where I’ve been captive ever 
since. With me are many fellow scientists whom Berlin has kept 



chained and enslaved. There really are no words to describe the 
torment that is this place, but if they succeed in their plans, 
I’m afraid it won’t be long before all of mankind is subject to 
it. MY LAST FAITH IS THAT SOMEONE WILL GET THIS LETTER AND LOOK 
FOR AID. THE FUTURE OF THE FREE WORLD DEPENDS ON YOU! 
Sincerely yours, 
Ettore Majorana. 
 
PS: call Einstein!” 


